## Final plea

Posted on 07/11/2009 by Kari

Dear NTM,

We are wondering at your reluctance to communicate with us. When Larry Brown emailed us, and asked us to post his email to our blog, we took it to mean that you supported the blog, and you chose that time to underline your commitment to transparency.

Please understand that going public with our abuses is an extremely difficult and vulnerable time for all of us. We made the blog because NTM had stopped communicating with us and was unable after 8 months of "investigations" to make any concrete changes to their structure. When we asked you for updates, we only received a vague, "We're investigating". When we asked for an idea of when to expect action on your part, Larry told us he couldn't give us even a tentative timeline. Can you understand we have been hearing that you are "investigating" for 12 years? We cannot wait 12 more, or one more.